
Sender: Tyler Lee
Subject: Drag Queen Story Hour Canceled!
Preview: Convicted child sex abusers are not welcome to play with our children!

Fellow Patriot,

If there’s a venomous snake in a room that a child is crawling in, I’m going to raise the alarm
and then cut the snake’s head off.

So that’s why I protested the Drag Queen Story Hour at the Romare Bearden Park this
weekend—and our efforts resulted in the event being canceled on the second day!

I put together an Instagram reel highlighting our protest, which can be watched here:

Let’s be straight, I don’t care if people play dress up in private, but our elected officials should
not be using taxpayer dollars to fund the potential exposure of our children to pedophiles in our
public parks!

Yet Charlotte City Council LaWana Mayfield has publicly called me a bigot for speaking out to
protect our children. She called my concerns nonsense, and claimed the facts about pedophiles
‘are only one click away’ on the keyboard…

https://www.instagram.com/reel/Cin0VumAvUf/


She sent me a link identifying pedophiles as 30+ aged white heterosexual males. This didn’t
seem like a ‘diverse’ or receptive response from her, and the resource seemed slightly
narrow-minded. So, I did a bit more clicking around on the internet…

Does this look like bigotry to you?

As you can see, there have been numerous instances where convicted child sex abusers
have been found as playing a role in these events, realizations made after the fact. This is
not an act of bigotry; it is an act by a caring adult on behalf of children made vulnerable
by such events.

LaWana claims that her “diverse experience has taught her the value of listening to the
concerns of the public and connecting those concerns with resources” on her campaign
website. This kind of political talk doesn’t pass muster, especially where there’s no walk to follow
it. The American people are sick and tired of it!

Enough is enough!

Our children deserve to have adults in their lives who will fight for their safety and innocence
by rising above the fear of being labelled as misogynist and homophobic zealots.

Thank you to everyone who sent emails and joined with me in taking a stand against this
developmentally inappropriate exposure to children.

https://duckduckgo.com/?q=drag+queen+pedophile&atb=v314-1&ia=web


Our protest achieved success!

Now, I’ve reached out to our state representatives requesting legislation to ban Drag Queen
performances from taxpayer funded public places and for any individual under the age of
21.

When we boldly take a stand for our children, exercising our First Amendment rights can
create a safer world for them!

My opponent Alma Adams would rather act as a cheerleader for Planned Parenthood
while they offer transgender hormone therapy to our children than reject this encroachment
of predators after our most precious national resource.

In November, advocates of children can reject Adams for abandoning them.

When elected as your next Congressman, I will unabashedly continue to fight for the
protection of our children!

Join me in the battle to safeguard the well-being of our children by supporting my campaign
with a donation of any amount today:

DONATE $15 ≫
DONATE $25 ≫
DONATE $50 ≫

DONATE $100 ≫
DONATE $250 ≫

DONATE ANY AMOUNT

In Liberty,

Tyler Lee
Republican Nominee for Congress, NC-12
VoteTylerLee.com

https://votetylerlee.com/

